
                  
 

2018 FIM Oceania and New Zealand Trial 

Championship  

June Update 

Planning is well underway for the upcoming Oceania. Australia will be announcing their 

team early in July which will consist of Open class, Junior and woman riders. The chairman 

of the MA Trials commission has said they will be sending their best riders in each of these 

grades to make this the best possible event. Sandra Hallie is now looking for expressions of 

interest from riders for the New Zealand team. Please contact Sandra as soon as possible if 

you would like to be considered for this team. 

For people making their travel arrangements the schedule for the weekend will be as 

follows. 

Friday evening: Rider registration (Venue TBC) 

Saturday: Living Springs 

Sunday: Mandelay Station 

Monday: Graylees Rd 

Monday Evening: Prize giving dinner (Venue TBC) 

Entries will open in Mid-July and will be available via the Pioneer website 

www.pioneertrials.co.nz 

Each day there will be a rider’s sign-on and briefing at 10.00am and there will be 3 rounds of 

12 sections each day. 

I have hard working group of helpers who have been out over a few weekends at Living 

Springs and cleared about 11 sections so far and the tracks to get to them. The property has 

been over grown with gorse, so the work has been hard and unpleasant but worth the 

effort. 

That’s it for now. Keep your eye on the Pioneer website for more updates over the next few 

weeks. 

Cheers 

Derek 

http://www.pioneertrials.co.nz/


                  
 

 

 

 

 

Shane Brons trying to clean moss of one of the rocks at Living Springs. 


